
Information Note (January 2015) 
 
 
Current Activity:  

 
 
Next Steps: 
 
The purpose of the summaries is to group similar representations together into a smaller 
number of issues.  
 
Where issues remain unresolved, these will be set out in an official form called a “Schedule 
4”. The Schedule 4’s will also include the names of the people or bodies who made the 
representation and the Council’s response. N.B. General or supportive comments will not be 
included within a Schedule 4 unless they relate to part of the Proposed Plan where there has been an 
objection.  
 
The complete Schedule 4’s will then be submitted to the Scottish Government, along with any 
supporting evidence (which will include full copies of all representations received). 
 
The next stage in the process will be the Examination. This is likely to commence in 2015 and 
take around 6 to 9 months. The Examination will be managed by the Scottish Government’s 
Directorate for Planning and Environmental Appeals (DPEA), who will appoint Reporters to 
manage the process. 
 
Anyone who made a representation on the Proposed Plan will also be informed when: 
• the Schedule 4’s are passed to the DPEA 
• the Examination is scheduled to start 

 
 
Further Information: 
 
General Plan Progress www.glasgow.gov.uk/developmentplan 
Schedule 4’s and the 
Examination Process 

http://www.scotland.gov.uk/Resource/0039/00396852.pdf 
http://www.scotland.gov.uk/Topics/Built-
Ennvironment/planning/Appeals/whatwedo/devplanexaminations 

The Role of DPEA http://www.dpea.scotland.gov.uk/ 
 
 
Queries: 
 
If you have any questions or queries with regard to this process please email: 
developmentplan@glasgow.gov.uk 
 
 

The representation period for comments on the Proposed Glasgow City Development Plan 
ended in Summer 2014.  
 
Around 1000 representations were received from a wide range of organisations and 
agencies, other local authorities, the private sector, community groups and individuals. In 
order to simplify the process as much as possible, these representations have now been 
condensed by Planning Officers into shorter summaries.  
 
Everyone who made a representation on the Proposed Plan will be sent a letter containing 
a copy of the appropriate summary by the end of January 2015. They will be asked to 
confirm that this summary has accurately captured the main points of their representation.  
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